
 

Our Ref: JT/da/Early Closure letter  
 
  
14th March 2025  
  
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
  

Reminder - Early Closure  
 

On Wednesday 2nd April 2025 school will close at 12.40pm to all pupils, this is to 
allow teachers to complete cross trust moderation and standardisation. 
 
If your child is entitled to free school meals, a packed lunch will be available to collect 
from the canteen when pupils are dismissed.  If you wish for your child to have a 
packed lunch provided on this day, please request one through 
postbox@bloxwichacademy.co.uk no later than 2.00pm on Tuesday 1st April 2025. 
 
School will reopen as normal on Thursday 3rd April 2025. 
 
School will close on Thursday 10th April 2025 for the Easter holidays and will reopen 
on Monday 28th April 2025. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 

 
 
Mr J Till 
Headteacher   
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


